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Like Our Lady, we live wisely, think deeply and
love generously, in Christ



We have some lovely news...
Miss Peacock is getting married tomorrow!!



We know you will all join with all of the staff at Our
Lady's in wishing her and her partner, Richard, the most
wonderful day of celebration as they tie the knot!

They are raising money for Maggie's. Maggie’s is a charity
providing free cancer support and information in centres
across the UK and online.

We've attached the link below should anyone wish to
donate to such a worthy cause.

https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/mrandmrshewitson



He now went up onto the mountain and
summoned those he wanted. So they came
to him and he appointed twelve; they were to
be his companions and to be sent out to
proclaim the message, with power to drive
out devils. And so he appointed the Twelve,
Simon to whom he gave the name Peter,
James the son of Zebedee and John the
brother of James, to whom he gave the name
Boanerges or 'Sons of Thunder'; Andrew,
Philip, Bartholomew, Matthew, Thomas,
James the son of Alphaeus, Thaddaeus,
Simon the Zealot and Judas Iscariot, the man
who was to betray him.






Mark 3:13-19

Today's Gospel Message

https://www.catholic.org/bible/book.php?id=50
https://www.catholic.org/bible/book.php?id=66
https://www.catholic.org/encyclopedia/view.php?id=7463




THIS WEEK'S SUPER 

Reception have been busy building
and investigating lots of different
things this week. The children
predicted what would happen to the
dinosaur egg bath bomb when put into
water in a science investigation. They
then wrote about this using fantastic
vocabulary and their phonics
knowledge.  In maths, the children
have been doing lots of counting,
singing number songs and making
numbers to ten using a tens frame.
During RE, they have enjoyed
discussing celebrations and have
been planning a celebration of their
own. 

WHAT HAVE WE BEEN LEARNING?

RECEPTION

for her fantastic use of
vocabulary in science

investigations this week

ATTENDANCE TOKENS AWARDED THIS WEEK

8080



We have had another fantastic week of
learning in year one. We enjoyed exploring
and learning about 3D shapes and we
worked hard to compare the shapes. In RE
we learnt about how the parish family
gathers to celebrate Mass with the priest
on Sunday and we took part in some role
play activities. During PE lessons, we
played some target games including
rolling a ball and aiming it at a target. We
also looked at where we live using maps
of the UK and Liverpool and we
discovered the importance of our address.
Next week we will be doing some
geography fieldwork and investigating the
area around our school.

THIS WEEK'S SUPER 

Year 1

 for  brilliant maths work
about 3D shapes!

ATTENDANCE TOKENS AWARDED THIS WEEK

WHAT HAVE WE BEEN LEARNING?
6060



We have had such a busy week in Year 2
this week! In RE we have been learning
about the Old and New testaments. We
learnt that there are 4 gospels written by
Matthen, Mark, Luke and John. In Maths,
we have been learning all about money,
what coins and notes we use. We have
been finding equal amounts of money
and have also been thinking about giving
change. In PE, we continued learning
about passing a ball with accuracy at a
given target. This we we used our feet to
do this. As part of of Geography this
week, we located Kenya on a map of
Africa and learnt about the different
climates around the world. We found out
that in Kenya the climate differs from
place to place.

THIS WEEK'S SUPER 

Year 2

for a very good understanding of
money when finding equal

amounts.

ATTENDANCE TOKENS AWARDED THIS WEEK

WHAT HAVE WE BEEN LEARNING?
8080



Year 3 have made a good start to our term.
This week we have listened to the story of
Jesus’ first miracle at the Wedding Feast of
Cana. We have been reflecting on how we
can follow Jesus in school, home and in the
wider world. In maths, have made a good
start on learning how to multiply and divide
by 8. We have explored the link between the
2,4, and 8 times tables. In English, we have
been learning how to create similes and
have been able to create our own
sentences, based on the book The Magic
Paintbrush. In PE, we have been developing
our balances as part of our new topic
Gymnastics. The children have been very
creative.

THIS WEEK'S SUPER 

Year 3

6060

for having always working hard in
class, and having such a caring

nature.  

ATTENDANCE TOKENS AWARDED THIS WEEK

WHAT HAVE WE BEEN LEARNING?



This week in year 4, we have had a brilliant
time finishing off our multiplication unit in
maths. We have moved on to some really
fun problem solving questions, which the
children have enjoyed solving! In science,
we have been exploring different sound
sources and explaining how these sources
create sound. It was a lot of fun examining
these different sources and trying to figure
out where what is vibrating to make the
sound. In history, we have been learning
more about the Indus Valley civilisation
and their lack of monuments and the
puzzles this has left archeologist. In
geography, we have been learning about
another type of settlement - the village. 

THIS WEEK'S SUPER 

Year 4

6060

for exceptionally hard work and
a fantastic attitude!




ATTENDANCE TOKENS AWARDED THIS WEEK

WHAT HAVE WE BEEN LEARNING?



Well done Year 5 on another wonderful week
of learning! In maths, we have been working
on our long multiplication skills. Our class
have really tried their best and they should
be really proud of their maths this week. We
have continued to work on our superb
arithmetic skills, too. In our English lessons,
we are now starting to write our independent
work on our book ‘Cosmic’. Our writing has
been fantastic using relative clauses,
adjectives, modal verbs/adverbs as well as
dialogue. In geography we are working on
our knowledge of the U.K. This week have
located counties in the United Kingdom.
Some of our class took part in a basketball
tournament. They made it to the semi-finals!
Well done!

THIS WEEK'S SUPER 

Year 5

5050

for working hard on her long
multiplication and her independent

writing!

ATTENDANCE TOKENS AWARDED THIS WEEK

WHAT HAVE WE BEEN LEARNING?



Another hard-working week in Year 6! In
maths, we have started our new topic which
is decimals - finding out equivalent fractions
whilst multiplying and dividing them. During
English, we are continuing to work hard on
analysing the story - Varmints, using a wide
range of punctuation and grammar in our
writing. In RE, we have analysed the
effectiveness of sources including the Bible.
As part geography, we have investigated
climate change and what we can do to
combat it. Meanwhile, in art, we have been
studying the artist, ‘Hokusai.’ In our science,
we have continued to classify organisms into
groups and describe their characteristics. A
massive well done to the winners in ‘10 Club’
too this week! Very well done Year 6.

Year 6

THIS WEEK'S SUPER 

7070

for her excellent explanation of
her answers across all subjects.




ATTENDANCE TOKENS AWARDED THIS WEEK

WHAT HAVE WE BEEN LEARNING?



Well done to our Year 5 children
who took part in a basketball

competition at St. Nicholas Academy
in Garston on Wednesday. This was

our first external competition for a
long time!! The children got to the

semi-finals which absolutely
fantastic - well done!

Basketball Competition



Weekly Attendance

Well done to both classes



Weekly Punctuality

Anyone arriving after 9:30AM is
now marked absent for the

morning session.



Term Dates & Events





Half Term
Monday 21st - Friday 25th February








We are now on Twitter,We are now on Twitter,We are now on Twitter,
Facebook and Instagram!!Facebook and Instagram!!Facebook and Instagram!!   





@OLGHLiverpool@OLGHLiverpool@OLGHLiverpool
@@@olghliverpoololghliverpoololghliverpool   

@olgheyfs@olgheyfs@olgheyfs





















Come follow across all 3Come follow across all 3Come follow across all 3
social media platformssocial media platformssocial media platforms

Follow us!!


